
 

 

 

 

INPATH-TES 1st SHAB meeting, at University of the Negev, 
15th February 2016, Beer Sheva, Israel. 

 
The second general meeting of the INPATH-TES project took place in Be’er Sheva, Israel from 

February 14th to 15th, 2016 at the Ben-Gurion University of the Negev. The board meeting was followed 

by the Stakeholders Advisory Board (SHAB) meeting where the implementation of the programme in 

all participating universities was discussed. 


